
Crane, Nancy T 34' 
From: Luongo. Phyllis Ms PM DCGS-A [phyllis.luongo@iews.monmouth.army.mil] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 1:22 PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T- 

Subject: FREEDOM OF CHOICE 

02-022N 

02-022N-341 

SIR: Phyllis Luongo 
WE SHOULD HAVE FREEDOM OF CHOICE. . . . . .NOT 

HEALTH FREEDOM THREATENED 
The Food & Drug Administration is trying to "medicalize"dietary supplements 
and, thereby, restrict access to them. The FDA has set an August 22 deadline 

on the comments period regarding their Draft Comments to the U"s Codex 

Alirnentarius Commission's "Committee on Nutrition and Foods for Special 

Dietary Use." Please help us stop the FDA from circumventing US dietary 

supplement laws and from setting us up to fall under very restrictive 

international vitamin standards. 

THANK YOU, 

SINCERELY, 


Phyllis Luongo (SYTEX) 
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